
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

From 

 

 

Assistant Registrar (General)  

Panjab University 

Chandigarh. 

To   

The Chairperson. 

Deptt. of Education  

Panjab University, Chandigarh 

 

 

No.______________/GM                     Date:___________________, 

 

Sir/Madam 

 This is to inform you that Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor has approved the 

recommendation of the JAAC of Department of Education (meeting held on 16.5.2022) 

that the last date for submission of synopsis of M.Ed Semester II be extended upto 

25.8.2022. 

 

                    Yours faithfully  

                              

          Sd/- 

                               Assistant Registrar (General) 

 

Endst. No.1269-73/GM                    Dated: 31.5.2022 

      

Copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information and further necessary 

action: 

1. Principal of all M.Ed Colleges affiliated to P.U. Chd. 

2. D.R. (Colleges) for circulation amongst the concerned affiliated Colleges of 

Panjab University 

3. USOL 

4. D.R. (Secrecy)       Sd/- 

                                                                                       Assistant Registrar (General 


